
MARK ISFELD ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Jan 22, 2025 TODAY’S BLOCKS:  Day 3 BADC         THIS FRIDAY: FLEX DAY Day 2 GHEF Flex 

NEW!  

For important but “previously run” current events and reminders, be sure to check the re-runs and items below: 

 
Girls Rugby – there will be a meeting today at lunch in the MPR for any girls interested in playing rugby.   
 
Delicious Cumberland donuts for sale in the front foyer at lunch today $3 each.  
 
Waterloo Math Contest –Are you interested in logic and problem solving, or just math in general? Every year, the 
University of Waterloo organizes internationally recognized math contests.  If you would like to write the contest this 
year, or would like to know more, please sign up with Ms Welbourn in room 304 by the end of the day today (grades 
9-10-11). 
 
Art club – meeting today at lunch in Room 510. New member and all levels of ability welcome.  
 
Gr 8-11 Student Leadership – meeting today at lunch in Room 100. 
 
Congratulations to the Isfeld Girl’s Ski Team who placed first at Monday’s race, helped by the efforts of Johanna 
Klosterhemper who placed second and Julia Brochu who placed third. At the boy’s race, Isfeld’s team placed second 
overall, anchored by the effort of Maxime Bonneau who was 1/10th second behind the first placed racer! Racing 
continues in Feb. 
 
Montreal Music students - last bagging groceries sign up is now happening.  If you missed last Sunday come at 
lunchtime to sign up.  Everyone else please sign up after school today or tomorrow. 
 

MEETINGS AND PRACTICES TODAY 

RE- RUNS 

 

 

 

CAREER CENTRE/ WORK EXPERIENCE/VOLUNTEERING 

TIME GROUP/ACTIVITY/EVENT PLACE REASON 

Lunch Girls Rugby  MPR Meeting 

Lunch Art Club Room 510 Meeting 

Lunch Gr 8-11 Student Leadership  Room 100 Meeting 

Ski and Board - team meeting this THURSDAY, January 23rd, at the start of lunch in Room 205. TEAM 
PHOTO- feel free to bring your gear for props, they can be stored in the office during the day. 
 

Gr 10-12 course changes reminder – if you need to make a Semester 2 course change this is the week! Please sign 
up in Student Services to make changes before the start of Semester 2. 

 
Flex day this Friday – please see the information posted in the front foyer and the office window if you need 
clarification about attendance for this Friday’s Flex day. 
 
Gr 10-12 course changes reminder – if you need to make a Semester 2 course change this is the week! Please sign 
up in Student Services to make changes before the start of Semester 2. 
 

Boys Rugby - any Boys in Grade 8-12 interested in playing Rugby this season, please stop by room 305 or see Mr. 
Pendak for sign-up and for general information. No experience necessary. Practices to start in February. 

 

Attention Isfeld Artists! The Isfeld Yearbook is looking for your artwork of a Spirit/Polar bear or small group of 
bears doing any Isfeld Spirit activity (Sports, Academics, Clubs, Leisure, etc.) for the Isfeld Yearbook covers, front 
or back. The artwork must be original and not AI. It can be as a hardcopy (on paper) or digital (300 dpi minimum 
saved as a .png).  Submit your work by email to  larry.green@sd71.bc.ca or drop it off to me in room 100. Deadline 
for submissions is Jan 21. Feel free to drop by and discuss your ideas. 

mailto:larry.green@sd71.bc.ca


 

RCMP Camp is Back - students who are interested in the attending this year’s RCMP Camp from May 11-16 
please come to the Careers Office for more information.  Available to students Gr 10-12 (priority given to Gr 11-
12s).  Deadline for applications is January 31, 2025. 
 

Biathlon club is looking for volunteers for the Vancouver Biathlon Club Provincial Championships on February 

22 and 23. Jobs include counting hits and misses at the range, observing athletes skiing penalty loops and recording 
times at finish line. If you are interested, please email : dr.jonathankerr@gmail.com 
 
RCMP Career Info night – RCMP Campbell River detachment. Jan 26th at 12:00pm or Feb 22 at 12:00pm.  
Must register by calling 1-877-726-7472. 
 

Calling all grade 11’s who might be interested in doing a Dual credit course(s) or program in your grade 12 year, 
we are now accepting applications for 2025 -2026 school year. Please come to the Careers office for information. 
 

Attention any students in grades 10-12 who are interested in getting into the Trades, we have two programs that 
are perfect for you. STEP and the Trade Samplers.  Please come to the Career’s office and find out more. 
 

BURSARIES/SCHOLARSHIPS 

GRADS 

 

 

Grads – Interested in Univ of Alberta?  They are now accepting applications for U of A Getaway 2025! 
New this year — students can apply to attend the event at our Augustana Campus (900+ students) in Camrose. Their 
adventure will include transportation reimbursement, accommodations, meals and a jam-packed schedule of events. 
They will become familiar with campus, learn about programs, experience what sets U of A student life apart and 
meet other amazing students from all across Canada. Plus, we’ll give them a taste of the city surrounding campus.  
May 9-11, 2025 at UofA, Camrose, AB.  Students can apply on our U of A Getaway web page e by January 31, 

2025. 
 
Baby photos – please send your baby photos to tina.fagan@sd71.bc.ca or before January 31.  
 

The Grad Attire program welcomes all Gr 12 students in Comox Valley Schools to have the opportunity to wear a 
gown or suit on graduation day without the financial burden of purchasing a brand-new outfit for their milestone 
event.  The Grad Attire program will operate out of Comox Valley Dodge at 278 North Island Highway (Old 
Canadian Tire building) on the following Saturdays from 10:00am-3:00pm: February 8th, March 8th, April 12th and 
May 10th. You can book a fitting appot using the following https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/grad-attire-program/ 
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